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Harvest festival 

 
Living in rural Herefordshire we see how busy are 

local farmers are at this time of year, it is the perfect 
time to reflect on how grateful we are for the abun-

dant harvest each year.  We will be holding a Harvest 
Festival collective worship in the church this week 
and will film the occasion to share with parents.   

 
Please can children bring in tinned meat and fish, 
rice (tinned and dry),  UHT milk, baby wipes, food 
for vegetarians and washing powder and cleaning 

products. 

Open day for Reception Parents 2022 

 
We look forward to inviting parents of Reception chil-
dren starting in 2022 to come and learn more about 

what Mordiford has to offer.  There will be short tours 
led by the Year 6 students.  Please spread the word 

and let us know if you would like to join us on Thurs-
day 7th October at 10:00. 

Governor Feature 
Can we introduce you to one 

of our governors on the teach-
ing a learning committee….  

 
Mrs Emma Roberts 

As a former pupil and now 
parent of the school, I see the 
opportunity to be governor as 
true privilege. 

The last eighteen months has been difficult for us 
all, being a governor currently has been challenging 
to say the least! 

Visits into school and the face-to-face meetings that 
are key to our roles have not been possible, but all 
our meetings have continued to take place virtually, 
as during this time more than ever, important deci-
sions, policies and approvals still must be made. As 
school governors we play key roles to support, 
question and praise the school, and its policies, fi-
nances, and standards. 

Today was special though, as I was lucky to join Mrs. 
Warmington on a learning walk of school, where I 
was delighted to see so many happy, settled chil-
dren who are a credit to both their teachers and 
parents.  

Year 1’s Titanic Project 

Year 1 kicked off their Titanic project with a day of 

role play! 

Children picked names out of a hat to decide whether 

they would dress as a first class or a third class pas-

senger. 

First class passenger, Mrs Brown came into our class-

room with her maid (aka Mrs O). The children asked 

fantastic questions  and got a real insight into what 

first class would have been like.  

Next came Mary, a third class passenger who talked 

about how her facilities were very different. Although 

at beginning of the day the children thought they 

would all like to be a first class passenger, when they 

saw how much fun third class passengers were having 

below deck, music making and dancing they changed 

their mind. 

Prayer Corner 

We praise you, Lord, for autumn: 
for falling temperatures and morning chill, trees 
turned gold and red, brown and orange, falling 
leaves and blowing leaves,   the smell of burning 
leaves, 
the joy of leaf-pile jumping. 
The blessing of blankets and sweaters. 
The beauty and hope in the change of season, the 

promise that the coming of autumn heralds an-

other ending before a new beginning.  

Amen 

Stars of the Week  

Well done to…  

Lola, Priya, Ellie, Lydia, Charlie, Ollie B and 

Phoenix 


